Vernon, CT 06066

Flu Shot Requirement for Preschool

Dear Parents/Guardians,

This year the State of Connecticut is **requiring that all Preschool students** have the flu shot. You must show written proof of the shot or flu mist administration from your health care provider to the school or your child might be excluded from school for the flu season. It is important to try to reduce the spread of the flu and lessen the severity of the flu. Please feel free to contact your school nurse if you have any questions.

Parents of Preschool students will need to bring in proof of immunization for the flu shot **prior** to the December Holiday break.

Test your knowledge on the flu. Try the Flu I.Q. link below:

http://www.cdc.gov/flu/fluiq.htm

Thank you, Vernon Public School Nurses

